Detroit Zoo

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, May 12" the kindergarteners will be taking an all day field trip by bus. They will visit
the Detroit Zoo in Royal Oak. The trip will support the kindergarten curriculum in the areas of
language arts, science, and social studies. We will have an opportunity to observe animals in their
special habitats — including the popular polar bear exhibit and the butterfly house.

There is a charge of $6.00 per child, as well as $6.00 per adult, for the Detroit Zoo. Each child is to
bring the permission slip and $6.00 in an envelope, marked with his or her name, on or before Friday,
April 201 If paying by check, please make the check payable to cash. The zoo requires a single
payment for the entire group.

A good part of the day will be outdoors. Please dress your child appropriately for the weather.
Jackets and/or raingear may be required. Each child should also have a disposable sack lunch, with
a juice box or water bottle, clearly marked with his/her name. Please know in advance that children
are not allowed to bring money for snacks or shopping for this school trip.

ALL KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS ARE TO REPORT AT THE USUAL AM STARTING TIME (8: 10
AM). THE CHILDREN WILL RETURN NO LATER THAN 2:30 PM.

My child, , has my permission to attend the field trip to the
Detroit Zoo by school bus on Thursday, May 12™ .

Parent Signature

| would like to volunteer to chaperone the Detroit Zoo field trip, and | have completed
and returned a background check form. (**Parents, do not send in your chaperone field trip
money until the teachers send a note home stating that you will be chaperoning this trip**).

Thank you,

The Kindergarten Teachers




